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Consultation Extension 
 
 
On 18 February 2020 I issued a consultation entitled: ‘Proposal to amend the 
Composition Statements of the following Chambers of the First-tier Tribunal: 
 

• General Regulatory Chamber; 

• Social Entitlement Chamber; 

• Property Chamber; and 

• Health, Education and Social Care Chamber’ 
 
 
Views were requested by 5pm on 31 March 2020. However, as a result of the Covid-19 
pandemic, I understand that some people who would like to respond will find it 
difficult to comply with that deadline. As a result, I have decided to extend the period 
within which responses will be accepted to 5pm on 14 April 2020. 
 
Responses should continue to be sent to the email address of my office: 
SeniorPresidentTribunalsOffice@judiciary.uk  
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